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	Among Friends

	Meet Post Gazette

sportswriter emeritus 
Bob Dvorchak
author of 
Game Over:
Jerry Sandusky, Penn State 

and the Culture of Silence
at the Friends’

Annual Meeting and Program
on Sunday, May 18 at 2 PM 

in the Main Meeting Room
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Before the program there will be a brief business meeting and election of officers;
 refreshments will follow.  
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

by Marion Damick
While I'm writing this, there's still snow (and ice in my shady 
back yard) on the ground.  But we just set up our speaker for May (merry month of –) for the annual meeting, which makes me think of Spring! and flowers! and warm weather! 
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I hope you readers will put our meeting on your calendars (May 18) as we think we have someone everyone will enjoy hearing – Bob Dvorchak, past sports writer for the P-G and a writer for the Associated Press.  He chronicled the Three Mile Island nuclear accident near Harrisburg, the earthquake that disrupted the 1989 World Series in San Francisco, and Desert Storm to name a few important events.  But wait! – He's written four books, the latest being Game Over on the Sandusky scandal at Penn State.  And, that's not all – you get refreshments after the talk!  So, act now!  Put it on your calendar!  See you there. 
EDITOR’S MESSAGE

by Joan Schwartzman 

April Rain Song
Let the rain kiss you.
Let the rain beat upon your hand with silver liquid drops.
Let the rain sing you a lullaby.
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 The rain makes still pools on the sidewalk.

The rain makes running pools in the gutter,
 The rain plays a little sleep song on our roof at night-
 And I love the rain.               Langston Hughes 1902-1967
Isn't the sound of rain wonderful?  Snow makes no sound but I think we have had enough snow this year to make even those who love to ski or sled happy!  At least we usually don't have snow in April and can look forward to the rain  that welcomes the spring.

Another thing to look forward to this spring is getting to know our new branch manager, Jody Bell.  Welcome, Jody.
  
Our library is constantly adding new programs for everyone – and that includes you!  Look in the newsletter (page 4) for information about Aisha Hallman's Adult Program, The Buzz Mondays.  Check out the Language Classes including Chinese, Japanese, French, and Polish.  The Genre Book Club and the Squirrel Hill Adult Book Discussion Group are not new, but they continue to be interesting and inclusive.  There are many ways for you to spend your time at the library this spring, so look for the schedules.  We look forward to seeing you.

We also hope to see you at the Volunteer Fair on Sunday, April 6th from 1:00 to 4:00.  There are a number of opportunities for volunteer involvement and we hope that you will sign up for one that interests you.

	On cable TV they have a weather channel – 24 hours of weather.  We had something like that where I grew up.  We called it a window.




        Dan Spencer
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You’re Invited to the Friends’ Meetings
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	The only way to do all the things you’d like to do is to read.

              Tom Clancy  1947-2013   
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	Children’s Department Happenings

by Jessica Appleman, Children’s Specialist

As I write this the garden is covered in a thick layer of newly fallen snow.  It’s March and spring couldn’t seem farther away.  Hopefully, by the time you pick up this newsletter, the snow has been replaced by the first bright bursts of spring.  Who can deny the lure of this magical season, when the world awakens and begins to grow?

	Here at the Library, we are especially excited about getting the garden primed for the upcoming growing season.  Last year, we introduced regular harvest days where we watered, weeded, and picked garden goodies like fresh chives and juicy cherry tomatoes.  We had many helpful hands in the garden and plenty of opportunities to learn new things.  It was fun to say the names of the different herbs as we collected them, and to observe the variety of garden critters crawling, hopping, and buzzing about the plants.  We learned that if you let oregano flower it produces beautiful deep purple buds that feed the bees, and that every herb has a different smell!  All of our hard work was well worth the effort!  Library customers enthusiastically picked up the fresh herbs and the recipe cards we set out at the end of each harvest day.  Below are a few pictures from a weekly harvest day.  
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We also had a blast during our School-Age Fun: Gardening Thyme program where each week we focused on a different topic.  We got our hands dirty making seed bombs, welcomed birds into the garden by making pinecone bird feeders, planted sunflowers, designed imaginary gardens, and decorated plant identification tags to place in the garden.  
This year our School-Age Fun: Gardening Thyme program is every Wednesday in April from 4-5 PM.  Come and check out worm races, terrariums, garden sit-upons, and much more!

If you or someone you know has a green thumb, CLP – Squirrel Hill is looking for garden helpers to water, weed and harvest this season!  Please email Amy Melnyk at melnyka@carnegielibrary.org for more information about volunteering in the garden.
The Children’s staff is also looking forward to celebrating this year’s Pennsylvania One Book Every Young Child selection, Stripes of All Types by Susan Stockdale.  Pennsylvania One Book Every Young Child is part of a statewide collaborative program that highlights the importance of early literacy for preschoolers.  This year’s selection explores animal stripes and their function in a creature’s natural habitat.  Full of bold, bright illustrations and rhyming text, Stripes of All Types is a wonderful read- aloud to share with your special preschooler.  Join us on April 8th at 10:30 or at 11:30 for a special Terrific Tales for Toddlers story time featuring the book.


The staff of the children’s room is also thinking warm thoughts as we start preparing for this year’s Kids Summer Reading.  The theme this summer is Fizz, Boom, Read!  We’re channeling our inner scientists and planning many fun science-themed programs.  Sign up for Kids Summer Reading beginning Sunday, June 8 from 12-5 PM at the Summer Reading Extravaganza held outside the Main Library in Oakland.  You can also visit Squirrel Hill or any other Carnegie Library of Pittsburgh after June 8 to get your folder and start reading to earn books and prizes!  

The prestigious Newbery and Caldecott awards were announced this past January.  The Newbery Medal winner for 2014 is Flora & Ulysses: The Illuminated Adventures by Kate DiCamillo.  The Newbery Honor books included Doll Bones by Holly Black, The Year of Billy Miller by Kevin Henkes, One Came Home by Amy Timberlake, and Paper Boy by Vince Vawter.  The Caldecott Medal winner for 2014 is Locomotive by Brian Floca.  The Caldecott Honor books included Journey by Aaron Becker, Flora and the Flamingo by Molly Idle, and Mr. Wuffles! by David Wiesner.  To read more about these titles and awards, visit our website at http://www.carnegielibrary.org/kids/books/awardwinners.cfm. 
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	News from Teen Services                  
by Madeleine Siegel                    
One of my favorite things to do as a Librarian is to visit our local schools.  During outreach we act as a mobile library, bringing information about programming, lessons on using library resources, books for check-out, library card sign-ups, and promotion for initiatives such as Teen Read Week and Teen Summer Reading.  The traditional school outreach model is to do classroom visits and either give a

	 book talk or teach a library-related skill.  In 2012, due to a classroom scheduling conflict at CAPA high school, librarians were stationed in the cafeteria, not individual classrooms, and the outreach was a huge success.  In 2012, librarians began visiting school cafeterias across the city under the new outreach model CLP-BAM! or CLP Books and More!
Under CLP-BAM!, students are able to visit our station in the cafeteria to participate in a craft or activity, talk with us about their library accounts, and check out books.  Some of our most popular activities are button making and glitter tattoos (pictured below).  Due to the success of our outreach model we applied for and received a PPG grant in 2013 to purchase giveaways and craft supplies, and pay for branch staff coverage when librarians are out at a school.

While in the past it has been difficult to get into the schools due to their full schedules and branch staffing problems, the BAM! model and grant have let us visit schools as often as once a month!  Here at Squirrel Hill we have been visiting Allderdice High School monthly since June 2013 and we have become expected and anticipated guests.


   Be sure to stop by our teen space this spring for our Tuesday Teen Scene program (weekly, 3:30 to 5:00 PM), 
and for information on new and upcoming teen/tween events (ages 11-19), booklists and more!


                the aftermath of a successful CLP-BAM! visit                             CLP-BAM! at Allderdice High School
To see more pictures on Facebook, search for our library, “Carnegie Library of Pittsburgh – Squirrel Hill”.

Click on the “Like” button to get regular updates and view our photo albums.


	Art at the 

Squirrel Hill Library
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Coming up:

April: Dirk Vandenberg


May: Milestone Group  mixed media

June: Ed Yarrow   oils
We have artists scheduled through March, 2015!  
If you are interested in exhibiting after that, contact Marion Damick, 412-521-3075.
	Good Luck, Adam
After 16 years at the Squirrel Hill Library, Adam Brody has accepted a job as a Librarian at the Florida Technical College (FTC) in Deland, Florida.
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 Adam will be truly missed by the Friends, staff, and patrons of the Squirrel Hill
 Library.  FTC’s gain is our loss!
	               It’s a Boy
The Library staff at CLP - Squirrel Hill is excited to welcome Carnegie Library’s newest cardholder:
Kaelan Mordecai Fogt 

born on February 6, 2014

8 lbs 4 oz, 21.5” long.

Stop by the Children’s room later this summer to congratulate his proud mama, Miss Megan!
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	                             Adult Programs  

                                      by Aisha Hallman     

Genre Book Club third Wednesday of the month at 6:00.
April 16  To celebrate National Poetry Month we will be reading Nine Horses, a collection of poems by Billy Collins.  April’s meeting will be held at Crazy Mocha, 2100 Murray Avenue.
	LANGUAGE CLASSES:

Chinese for Beginners
2nd and 4th Thursdays 6:30.

French for Beginners 
2nd and 4th Wednesdays 6:00.

Japanese for Beginners 
1st and 3rd Wednesdays 5:30.

	May 14  To celebrate Asian-Pacific American Heritage Month, we’ll be reading Hotel at the Corner of Bitter and Sweet by Jamie Ford. 
June 18  For Audiobook Appreciation Month, we’ll be discussing Ocean at the End of the Lane, written and narrated by Neil Gaiman
	Polish for Beginners
 2nd and 4th Wednesdays 6:30.

Intermediate Polish 
 1st and 3rd Thursdays 6:30.

	Volunteer Speed Matching on Sunday, April 6 from 1 to 3.  We’ll be using a speed dating format to introduce you to local organizations so you can find your volunteering “perfect match”.

Mini Entrepreneurial Series: 
Thursday, April 17 at 6:30 
“Business Basics and You”
Saturday,  April 19 at 1:00 
“Building Business Relationships” 
Thursday, April 24 at 6:30 
“Crowdfunding” using the crowdfund method to fund a business in Pittsburgh.

Monday, April 21 at 6:30 As part of this year’s One Book, One Community celebration, we will be holding a book discussion of Colum McCann’s Transatlantic.

Saturday, April 26 from 2 to 4   Local poet Paola Corso will help us celebrate National Poetry Month with an author's talk and short poetry reading.  She will discuss her recent books, writing process, and publishing route as well as offer tips for publication success and the writing life.  There will be a Q&A after her talk, and she will sell and sign her books.

Wednesdays in May at 6:30 We’ll have a Civics 101 mini-course in partnership with the ACLU of Pennsylvania. 

May 7  
What Were They Thinking?: The Constitution & Bill of Rights 
May 14  
Who's Suing Whom?: The Law and The Courts
May 21 
My Free Speech is Better Than Your Free Speech: Civil Liberties Highlights in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 

and Across the Country
May 28  
The Government and You: Roles, Rights & Responsibilities

Thursday, May 8 at 6:30 Interested in starting an investment club?  Members of Better Investing will discuss what’s involved.

Saturday, May 17 at 3 Join us for a 101-level class in DIY bike maintenance and repair from Pittsburgh's community bike project, Free Ride!  This class will give you all the basics to keep your bike safe and in working order.

Thursday, May 29 at 6:30 Join us for “Savvy Social Security Planning for Women”.  Women represent 57 percent of all Social Security beneficiaries age 62 and older, and about 68 percent of all beneficiaries age 85 and older.  In this seminar, we will explore some Social Security claiming strategies every woman should know to maximize her Social Security retirement benefits.

Wednesday, June 4 at 6:30 Join us for “School's Out, Career Planning is In: A Workshop for Parents, Teens, College Students, and Graduates”.  Whether you’re in high school, in college, or trying to land your first professional position, Karen Litzinger of Litzinger Career Consulting can help you navigate your future.  Learn about an effective model of career decision-making and job search strategies that produce success.  Come on your own or as a family.

“The Buzz” Mondays:   Our new weekly program will be in full swing in April, every Monday at 6:30:
1st Monday- Culture Night  
2nd Monday- DIY/Crafting  
3rd Monday- Lit Night  

4th Monday- Radical Home Economics

Here are a few examples of programs we’ll be having:

On May 5 for Culture Night, the Turkish Culture Center will visit us for a presentation about Turkey and its culture.  They will also bring samples of traditional Turkish refreshments.

On April 14 for DIY Night, our staff will present “Seed Bombs and Bird Seed Eggs”, a fun, hands on workshop for learning how to plant dozens of wildflowers at once, and even beautify a vacant lot, without losing seeds to birds or wind.  Then, learn how to make a beautiful treat for the birds to hang on your balcony or in your yard.

On May 16 for Lit Night, Philadelphia blogger, food writer, canning teacher and author of Food in Jars: Preserving in Small Batches Year-Round Maris McClellan will visit us for a talk about preserving.  She will also be selling copies of her books.  
On June 23 for Radical Home Economics Night, we’ll have a program on keeping bees in Pittsburgh.



For more about The Buzz, go to http://clpbookbuzz.wordpress.com
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BRANCH MANAGER’S MESSAGE

by Jody Bell

There is a pleasant little book I read a while ago titled The Happiness Project by author Gretchen Rubin.  Each month of the year, Gretchen focuses on things that make her life happier.  After reading her book I began following her blog for a little dose of my own happiness, at   http://www.gretchenrubin.com/.  Frequently, Gretchen interviews someone that she admires and asks them a

	series of questions.  I thought it would be a fun exercise to ask myself Gretchen’s questions and look a little closer at what brings happiness into my life.  One question is “what’s a simple habit that consistently makes you happier?”  For me, the answer is easy – going to the library.  Oftentimes, when I have found myself feeling blue, or in a bad mood, a simple trip to the library can change my attitude.  So, you can imagine how it felt when I realized that my work as the branch manager would require me to spend every day at the Squirrel Hill Library.  Happiness!

I don’t think I am unique in feeling bliss upon entering the doors of a library.  Libraries have many positive features that fill the happiness quota.  Libraries are places people can come to find information that helps them pursue a passion, meet a kindred spirit in a class or a book club, sing and play with friends at story time, or make a connection with old and new friends on the Internet.  Additionally, the library brings happiness into people’s lives in other settings, by lending things such as books, movies, and music.  Furthermore, libraries provide services to our remote customers, allowing them to download books and music from the comfort of their homes.
In my new role as the branch manager of the Squirrel Hill Library I want to help others discover a simple habit that will bring them happiness – going to the Library!

	The Squirrel Hill

Adult Book Discussion Group

meets at 1:00 PM on the fourth Thursday 
of the month.  All are welcome.


April 24
Frozen in Time: an epic story of 
survival and a modern quest for 
lost heroes of world war II


by Mitchell Zuckoff

May 22
Five Days at Memorial: life and death 
 in a storm-ravaged hospital


by Sheri Fink

June 27
The Searchers: the making of an 
American legend


by Glenn Frankel
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Jody Bell

Branch
Manager
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Kim

Parker

Sr. Librarian
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Audrey

Hines

Sr. Librarian
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Maddie

Siegel

Teen Librarian
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Megan Fogt

Mgr.Children’s
Services
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Jessica
Appleman

Ch. Specialist
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Caitlin Beyer

Clerk
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Jeff Osterritter

Clerk
Who’s Who at the Squirrel Hill Library?

The small pictures in the frame have been printed in the newsletter in the past, except for Brandon Dusch, who is on loan to us during the renovation of the West End branch.  The folks in the center are new to our pages.
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 Two years ago Hill team as a 


We would especially like to congratulate Aki Witherspoon, our new part time Clerk.  Aki started with CLP as a volunteer with the Hazelwood branch.  


his
Aki Witherspoon, P.T. Clerk
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Aisha

Hallman

Librarian
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Rachel

Nard
Ch. Librarian
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Gwen Moulton
Library Assistant
& Info Goddess
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Norma

Bazan

Clerk
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Mary Anne
Singer
P.T. Librarian
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Dwayne

Robinson
Clerical

Supervisor
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Rebecca

O’Connell

Ch. Librarian
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Mark

Russell

Librarian
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Carmen

Saunders

Security
[image: image36.jpg]



Brandon Dusch

Clerk


	League of Women Voters

Nonfiction Book Discussion Group

meets on the 3rd Friday of the month

from 10:30 to noon

To learn which books will be discussed, 
call Phyllis Dreyfuss at 412-802-6028

or email LPDREY@verizon.net.

  She’s Back!  Jeanne Bergad is resuming her 
  Film/Fiction/Fun group, discussing books and 
  the movies made from them.  Read the book, 
  then come see the movie and discuss them 
  both, from 1 to 4 on the third Thursday of each 
  month.  

April 17
The Color Purple

May  15
The Remains of the Day

June 19
12 Years a Slave
	

	IMHO
In My Humble Opinion
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by Margie Spenser,
newsletter tech staff
	Jean Binstock is holding weekly meetings at the Squirrel Hill Library to build a network of active seniors who can share their knowledge of social and civic resources and opportunities.

The SQUIRREL HILL ACTIVE SENIOR NETWORK meets every Friday from 3 to 4 PM.

Bring yourself and your calendar to Meeting Room C to give or get information.  It’s that easy to make plans to get out more and build your friendship network.  For more information, call Dr. Binstock at 412-242-8603.
That reminds me – did you know that you can arrange to use library spaces free for meetings like this?  CLP will also rent space for private events like baby showers and parties.


	IN MEMORIUM
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Bob White, former security guard at Squirrel Hill, passed away on January 24 of lung cancer.  He moved to Berlin, PA last year to be near his sister and her family, after the death of his wife, Joan, in late 2012.  He is also survived by his stepdaughter and beloved grandchildren.
You may remember the fine pencil sketches he 
displayed at the library in July, 2010.



	CARNEGIE LIBRARY OF

PITTSBURGH – SQUIRREL HILL
5801 Forbes Avenue

Pittsburgh, PA 15217-1678
Adult Services: 412-422-9650

Children's Services: 412-422-9841

Fax: 412-422-5811

www.carnegielibrary.org/clp/sq
http://www.facebook.com/clpsquirrelhill
Is your Friends Membership up to date? Please check your mailing label.       



( 

If the date is before 4/13, you need to renew.  Mail us the form below.
NOTE: the mailing labels were printed on March 21, so do not reflect later activity.  
	ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED
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  your donation is tax deductible as a charitable contribution  
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Don’t miss the Summer Reading Extravaganza  

Sunday, June 8 from noon to 5

on the Main Library Lawn at 4400 Forbes Avenue

storytelling,    games,    crafts,    singing,    dancing,   food
The Squirrel Hill and Oakland libraries will be closed on Sunday, April 20
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	Make checks payable to:
Friends of the Squirrel Hill Library
and mail to:

Allison Marciszyn

7716 Francis St.

Swissvale, PA 15218
SqHiFriendsLib@gmail.com
Check one box:

   FORMCHECKBOX 
  New Member   FORMCHECKBOX 
  Renewal

Check one or two boxes:

 FORMCHECKBOX 
  $5.00 
 FORMCHECKBOX 
  $10.00
 FORMCHECKBOX 
  $15.00

 FORMCHECKBOX 
  $25.00 
 FORMCHECKBOX 
  $50.00 
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Other ____

 FORMCHECKBOX 
  DONOR (the first year  is free, but we
                       gladly accept donations.)

Name:___________________________________


     (Last)
                                 (First)    

Address: _________________________________

City/State: __________________Zip: __________

Phone(s): ___________________Date: _________

E-mail address: ____________________________

Please check all activities you can help with:

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Stocking Book Sale Shelves
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Library Advocacy

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Sorting Used Books

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Gardening

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Keeping Sale Shelves Neat

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Publicity 

COMMENTS:
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	               BOOK SALE NEWS
                   by Pat Bender 
If you love books and instant gratification, the Friends' book room is the place for you -- and we always need help.  There are many small jobs that take little time but 
	

	slow down the major work of scanning  and organizing books.  Even fifteen minutes or half an hour would make a difference in what we can accomplish.
  

The Friends' workroom is beside the rear entrance to the library and our door is always open if we are working.                                                         

You may not realize that most of the activities and reading programs for adults and children that you read about in this newsletter are partially or completely supported by funds from the Friends of the Squirrel Hill Library book sales.
A reminder: we have special events from time to time in our book sale area.  You can get advance notice by sending your email address to:  Sqhifriendlib@gmail.com.

	


 


Saturday, April 5, 10 AM





Sunday, May 18, 2 PM


(annual meeting/program)





Saturday, June 7, 10 AM
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Most books, like their authors, are born to die; of only a few books can it be said that death hath no dominion over them; they live, and their influence lives forever.�													 J. Swartz








The time to read is any time; no apparatus, no appointment of time and place, is necessary.  It is the only art which can be practiced at any hour of the day or night, whenever the time and inclination comes; that is your time for reading, in joy or sorrow, health or illness.	


	Holbrook Jackson 1874-1948
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Two years ago he joined the Squirrel Hill team as a Library Page.  Aki also works at Rite-Aid, so he is a familiar face in our           community.  Aki is enjoying his work at CLP and looks forward to helping our customers at the circulation desk.  (Aki is uh-KEY.)





     5





Free Tax Services:  IRS-trained AARP Volunteers will offer free tax services to the public through April 13, �Tuesday & Thursday  from noon to 3 and Saturday from 10 to 3.  Register at 412-422-9650 or speak to a librarian.  �The library also has available all the popular federal, state, and city tax forms.


   











Both optimists and pessimists contribute to our society.  The optimist invents the airplane and the pessimist the parachute.


                                      Gil Stern 
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    Candidates for Friends Office   


� Marion Damick                    President � Joan Schwartzman             Vice President � Eleanor Hershberg             Treasurer� Rita Motor                           Secretary





The Annual Meeting on May 18 will feature the election of officers for the next year.  Nominations from the floor are also welcome. 
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